Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 1:59 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Re: Fluid Delivery - Lusitano 27 34 Fed Com 336H (South Frac Pond) - (2RP-4811) 6-1-2018
Mr. Hamlet,

| have received your email. | had received a little feedback from Victoria last week which prompted me to redo all of the
C-141’s, switching them from FDS (No OGRID), back to Devon. | am working with Amanda Davis on this and expect
Devon will be returning signed copies in the coming days, if you wanted to hold off on processing any more of the C-
141s. With that being said, the content of the reports will not change, just the signatory on the C-141s. Thank you for
everything Mr. Hamlet.

Respectfully,

Joel W Lowry
Lowry Environmental & Associates

On Apr 24, 2019, at 1:49 PM, Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> wrote:
I

Joel,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 2RP-4811 Lusitano 27 34 Fed Com 336H
(South Frac Pond), thank you. This closure is approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human
health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for
compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

From: Joel Lowry <joel@lowryenvironmental.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 4:00 PM




To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>;
yjimenez@blm.gov

Cc: Davis, Amanda <Amanda.Davis@dvn.com>; Jess Foshee <JFoshee @FDSLLC.com>

Subject: [EXT] 2RP-4811 - Lusitano 27 34 Federal Com 336H (South Frac Pond) - Site Assessment and
Closure Report

Please find attached the Site Assessment and Closure Report along with the applicable pages from the
Form C-141 that has been prepared for the Release Site known as the Thistle Unit 111H (1RP-5161). The
Release Site is located in Unit Letter “D”, Sec. 12, Township 25 South, Range 31 East, on land
administered by the Bureau of Land Management. The release was originally reported by Devon Energy,
as it was on one of their locations. With your permission, we ask that the original C-141 be replaced with
the attached C-141, which is reflective of the responsible party.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone or
email. Thanks.

Respectfully,

Joel Lowry
Environmental Professional
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The content of this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or
an authorized representative of the intended recipient, please notify Lowry Environmental and delete this
email from your system at your earliest convenience. Dissemination or copying of this email, its content
or its attachments is prohibited.

<Fluid Delivery - Lusitano 27-34-Fed Com 336H (South Frac Pond) - (2RP-4811) 4.24.19.pdf>



